
      15th December 2022 

Diary dates 
06.03.23 -  10.03.23 Hilltop Residential Trip  Year 6  

07.03.23 -  PTFA meeting in school time  9:00am 

13.03.23 -  17.03.23 PTFA Mother’s Day pop up shop  - details to follow tomorrow 

22.03.23 -  Science and RE exhibition 3:30-4:00pm  in school, all invited.  

26.03.23  -  School grounds  gardening  session 10:00-14:00  - Volunteers very welcome  

30.03.23 -  PTFA Easter Disco—further details to follow 

31.03.23 -  Year 3/4/5 Easter Service at Church 9:30am 

31.03.23 -  Last day of term  

2nd March 2023 

 

     

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been lovely to see all of the creations for World 
Book Day; we have been amazed at the imagination and 
creativity that has been on display!  Well done to 
everyone for making World Book Day a special day.  Our 
World Book Day focus has been around the book 
Barbara Throws a Wobbler and all of the children have 
taken part in a range of activities around emotions and 
relationships linking to our PSHE curriculum. 

The Year 6s are getting very excited for their 
upcoming residential visit to Hilltop next week.  Miss 
Coogan, Miss Finney and I will be accompanying them 
and I am sure that we will all have a wonderful time.    

Finally, we are incredibly grateful to Mr and Mrs 
Jeffery and their friend (affectionately known as 
“Nanna” “Grandpar” and “Mr Pat”) for their kindness and 
generosity in giving our benches a new lease of life.   As 
you will see from the pictures, they look amazing, and I 
am sure that all of the children will enjoy sitting on 
them in the warmer months for many more years to 
come.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Bentley      

Head Teacher      



Chestnut class 
enjoyed a live zoom 
with author Lisa 
Thompson. She told 
us about the 
inspiration behind 
her book 
"Rollercoaster Boy" 
and gave us a 
preview of her 
upcoming book. We 
also joined her in 
an escape room 
task which then 
inspired us to 
create our own 
escape room 
activity for world 
book day! 

Chestnut class went to St Andrews Church 
this week to explore how the holy trinity 
is depicted in the stained glass windows. 
We also interviewed Mrs Ingham to find 
out more about God being triune- three in 
one. 

Rowan class have been making 
wattle and daub frames to 

investigate Anglo Saxon homes. 
 










